
 

 
 
January 3, 2017 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 
This is a letter of recommendation for Brad K. Chambers.  As President of the Grandview 
Chamber of Commerce, I had the opportunity to work with Mr. Chambers during his tenure as 
Parks and Recreation Director for the City of Grandview from January 2005 to December 2006. 
 
In the two years that Mr. Chambers led the Department, he brought many leadership skills to his 
work with the City and his role as a volunteer for our organization.  Just to name a few of his 
accomplishments, he increased the success of our new community center by initiating new 
marketing and outreach strategies through the direction of his staff.  Mr. Chambers also began 
implementation of a new master park plan which will be completed this year in our community.  
 
In addition, he served as a lead volunteer on two of our major fund-raising events—the annual 
Golf Tournament and Downtown Music Festival.  To this day, we continue to implement several 
of his ideas and have grown both events since his tenure on our committees. 
 
Had Mr. Chambers continued his career path in Grandview, he would have been slated to serve 
as a member of our Board of Directors for the 2007-2008 year due to his impact as a volunteer 
and leader.  He continues to be a trusted colleague on management and leadership issues.   
 
Any municipality or organization would be fortunate to have the opportunity to work with Mr. 
Chambers.  
 
Sincere regards, 
 

 
Kim Curtis 
President 
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